
Haiti - House #128 - Harry Lamy 

 

Harry Lamy is a hard working guy that has been working 

with the Haiti Mission construction team for some time now.  

Although he has been helping to build these lovely homes, 

he has never been able to get his wife and growing family 

out of the pitiful situation you can see in the "before" 

picture.  The prayer of this family was finally heard as they 

were selected to receive a new home in June 2018.  They 

send their heartfelt thanks to everyone who made this 

miracle happen and dream come true! 
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